
 

Native American Education                                      

Committee Scholarship Application 
Dear 2022 Native American Seniors,  
Congratulations on your last year of high school, it’s time for the next step in life, 

college/trade school. The NAEC would like to help continue your education, apply with our 

NAEC and if qualified you may be eligible for a scholarship. The NAEC would like you to write 

an Essay by April 21, 2022 we the NAEC would like you to express why you deserve this 

scholarship in an Essay, please include the following information plus any extra information 

you would like us to know:  

• How long have you lived at the Grand Canyon  

• How living at the Grand Canyon made an impact on your lifestyle 

• Has the COVID pandemic make you look at life differently 

• Being a Native American Student, how has that made an impact on you 

• What activities, groups, and sports have you participated in while attending Grand 

Canyon School (you may include elementary, middle, and high school) 

• List some community service you have done 

• What Colleges, Jr. Colleges, Technical Schools have you applied and been accepted 

to 

• Please include two teacher references and a High School transcript  

Once your Essay is complete along with two teacher references and your High School 

Transcript please turn your paperwork into Cyndi Moreno our NAEC advisor or Monica 

Nanacasia President. Good Luck with your education and success!   

 

Sincerely, 

Native American Education Committee   

Monica Nanacasia 

President NAEC 
 


